
North Dublin National School Project 

Annual Admission Notice 
 

 

In respect of admissions to the 2023/2024 school year 

 

Admission Policy and Application Form 

A copy of the school’s Admission Policy and the Application Form for Admission for 
the school year 2023-24 is available as follows: – 

To download at: www.ndnsp.ie 

On request: By emailing  secretary@ndnsp.ie  

Or writing to : NDNSP, Ballymun Road, Glasnevin, Dublin 9 

 

 

PART 1 - Admissions to the 2023/24 school year 
 
Application and Decision Dates for admission to 2023/2024 
 
The following are the dates applicable for admission to Junior Infants. 

 
 
The school will commence accepting applications for admission 
on:   

 
1st October 2022 

 
The school shall cease accepting applications for admission on:   

 
23rd October 

 
 
The lottery will be held on: 

 
8th  November 

 
 
The date by which applicants will be notified of the decision on 
their application is:     

 
15th November 

 
The period within which applicants must confirm acceptance of an 
offer of admission is: 

 
7 days 

 
 
 

Note: the school will consider and issue decisions on late applications in 
accordance with the school’s admission policy. 

 



North Dublin National School Project 

Annual Admission Notice 
 

 
PART 2 - Admissions to the 2022-2023 school year 

 
(This section should only be completed if your school intake group/ special class was 

oversubscribed in the previous school year) 
 

 
 

In respect of the 2022-23 school year, the total number of applications for admission 
received by the school was: 

 

 
Breakdown of places allocated for the 2022-23 school year: 
 
 
Number of places available: 
 

 
28 

 
Number of applications received: 

 
149 applications still valid at the time of the 
draw 
 

 
Number of Offers made and accepted 
under each criteria: 

 
13 siblings  
15 places offered through category 2 lottery 
 

 
Number of names placed on waiting list 
for the school year concerned. 
 

 
121 

Information regarding the admission process for the Intake Group 
for Junior Infants for the 2022-23 school year 

 


